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Enough is Enough! For the safety and health of Portlanders, do not allow the homeless to move into
and trash our Parks any more than they already have. The Portland Parks have provided sanctuary
and sanity for many Portlanders during Covid, and well before. Please save our city with the
leadership and funding we have entrusted you with. 
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